University Executive Council (UEC) Notes

June 12, 2018

Attending:

Dan Edelman, Jason McGimpsey, Tomas C. Manthey, Aaron Murrish, Reno Charette, Darla Tyler-McSherry, Jon Egland,
Bill Kennedy, Shannon Wilson, Halle Keltner, Ed Brown, Aaron Like, Kathy Kotecki, Kristin Peterman, Laura Gittings-
Carlson, Janet Simon, Joann Stryker, Cindy Bell, Sheri Steiner, Paul Foster, Mo Casey, Kurt Wilson, Vern Gagnon, Robbie
Carpenter, Kristi Oaks, Elizabeth Fallon, Dan Benge, Cheri Johannes, Tammi Watson, Becky Lyons, Emily Williamson,
Stephanie Cowen, Christine Shearer, Diane Duin, Florence Garcia, Stacey Teague, Trudy Collins, Brandon Gatlin, Adam
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Chancellor Challenge: The chancellor will be putting out a challenge to the community...when that challenge is met he
will match it. More information to come.

Bookstore discussion was held. The space will be repurposed for use for larger meetings. It will give the university the
opportunity to hold Board of Regents back on campus. The Campus Store will expand its online footprint and be
branded with a new logo. Jobs will stay in place and will not displace student traffic through the area.

The road tour in Eastern Montana is scheduled for July 24 — 26. It will stop in Miles City, Sidney, and Poplar. There will


mailto:evelyn.noennig@msub.edu

